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Senators,
This bill as with all bills related to restricting access to firearms of any kind for legal
citizens is not only illegal according to the US constitution but is nearly totally
unenforceable. Many of our county sheriffs have said they would not enforce any gun
bill that goes against the US constitution. Besides any bill that makes it harder for
legal citizens to own a gun for their protection or for sport just makes Oregon a more
dangerous place because the criminals will never give up their guns. As an example
of that just look at the statistics from New York City or Detroit or Chicago all with the
most regulated gun laws in the country. Their gun crime is also the highest in the
nation.
Thank you,
James Morton
1435 Elm Street
Sweet Home, OR 97386
541-753-9191
jcsalpacas@aol.com
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